POLICY FOR SCHOOL MEAL CHARGES

In 2012, the RLOA School Board made the decision that students
at RLOA would not be charged for breakfast, lunch, and snack
each day. This decision was made as a result of the poverty index
for the area.

The USDA reimburses a portion of the cost of all food items, but
RLOA absorbs the remainder of the cost.

Although students are not charged for meals, all households will
need to submit completed lunch forms.



